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P R E S S 
R E L E A S E

Heidi Hahn Named Minnesota Association of School 
Administrators Richard Green Scholar

(St. Paul, MN) – the Minnesota Association of School Administrators (MASA) has named Heidi Hahn, 
Director of Special Education at Paul Bunyan Education Cooperative, the 2014 Richard Green Scholar. 
Dr. Hahn will present her research, “Principal Practices and Their Impact on Teacher Job Satisfaction” at 
the MASA Fall Conference, September 28-30, in Brainerd, Minnesota.

MASA, with the support of Cuningham Group Architecture, Inc., established the Richard Green 
Scholars Program in 2006 to honor the scholarly work and professional development of Minnesota 
school leaders. The program is an annual recognition of the research, writing, and presentation of a 
paper reflecting the practice of excellent school leadership. Scholar candidates apply for the program and 
a subcommittee of the MASA Executive Development Committee selects the recipient.

Previous to her position as Director of Special Education for the Paul Bunyan Education Cooperative, 
Dr. Hahn served as the Assistant Director of Special Education in charge of Brainerd Public Schools. Dr. 
Hahn has recently completed her 20th year in the Brainerd Public Schools system and she has worked in 
the elementary, high school and alternative education settings throughout her tenure.
 
Dr. Hahn holds a doctorate from St. Cloud State University in Education Administration and Leadership 
and bachelor’s and master’s degrees in Education, Health and Human development from Montana State 
University. She is currently serving as an adjunct faculty member at St. Cloud State University in the 
Education Administration program.

Each year, MASA recognizes members for their contribution to public education. MASA is a 
professional organization of Minnesota’s school leaders, including superintendents, assistant 
superintendents, directors of special education, and other central office administrators, as well as state 
department administrators, college, and university professors, and other educators throughout Minnesota 

dedicated to educational leadership for students.
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